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Lafayette Trail marker

Julien Icher <julien@thelafayettetrail.org> Thu, Oct 10, 2024 at 5:12 PM
To: Catherine Zipf <director@bhpsri.org>

Hi Catherine,

That's just wonderful. | am so thrilled about this project moving forward. Thank you for your
diligence on this matter. | really appreciate it.. The site you are describing is completely fine,
especially if it remains within the town right-of-way.

Yes, you can act as the agent of The Lafayette Trail, Inc. for the meeting of the Historic District
Commission. What does it entail exactly?

The marker will take many months to manufacture and ship. As | mentioned to you, | will hold off
before ordering it until the HDC has cleared it and you give me the green light to place the order.
Once the order is put in, it will take several months to get the sign ready. | anticipate it would come
toward the end of the winter/beginning of the spring of 2025, assuming everything goes well! We
could then discuss a potential unveiling ceremony.

This is exciting!!

Thank you VERY MUCH for having taken that project on. This would never have been possible
without your guidance and benevolence. You deserve much praise for bringing this project to
fruition, and | sure hope you will do us the honor of attending and speaking at the unveiling
ceremony when we get to that point...

Give me a call if you have any questions.

Cheers,

Julien

603 845 6929

From: Catherine Zipf <director@bhpsri.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 4:45 PM
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